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HTREXP: 5/31/25

Not to be used with other coupons.

You don’t have to be a
mom for this special!

Includes Synthetic Blend
Oil Change,  Alignment,

Rotate & Balance all Tires

$140
Complete Service:
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The deadline for
the next issue of
The Heather
Newsletter is
June 8, 2025.

You can send the article in PDF format to
or drop off your

typed article at the HPOA office, attention
Editor. Thank you.

heatherpoa11@yahoo.com
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IMPORTANT MESSAGE:
TO ALL HEATHER CONDO

AND HOMEOWNERS
Please drive across the median

centers on St. Andrews Blvd.
and Heather Blvd.

Not only are you posing danger to people
walking or riding bicycles and other

vehicles, but you also are damaging the
grass and plants.

DO NOT

If you are a certified instructor or

know of anyone who may be interested

in carrying on the classes, please

contact Laurie at the Heather Office.

YOGA

*Heather residents may give a written description of
item(s), price and phone number.

Let Us Know
if You would

like to
place an

Advertisement!



To be safe at night, bright, colorful clothing helps
drivers see you while walking at night and dog
walking!

Reflective tape or shapes added to your clothing
would make you and your dog more visible to
drivers.

Attention: All Nighttime Walkers!

Hello to the Heather Community, hoping everyone
had a great Easter with family and friends and that the
kids enjoyed the Easter egg hunt along with the
Easter bunny!

What did you think about the Board getting the
dumpsters for the community to use for four days for
cleanup, so you didn't need to make a dump run?
Three bids were secured, and the best bid was chosen
which included 2 dumpsters with numerous fill-ups and
removals. If everyone is happy with this type of service,
in the future, we can look at doing it again. This idea
wasbrought to the Board by IssacThompson.

There seems to be a little confusion as we are voting on
proposed revisions to the current deed restrictions for
fences,utility trailersand the 51 percent voting rule.

Regarding fences - the newly drafted deed
restrictions under Article VI, Section 5 will be more
specific to include the policies on fences, not just
information about living fences.
With the utility trailers, as was done with the
fences, a sub-committee will work with the A&D
committee to draw up effective policies.
The proposed revision to the current deed
restrictions includes changing the wording from 51
percent of the total Heather membership to 51
percent of the votes returned for a given deed
restriction change. If this passes, it would affect all
future proposed deed restriction revisions for the
community.

Please take the time to fill out your ballots and return
them. These are the things that the community has
asked for, so we're trying to provide that so more
families would enjoy living in our Heather community.

�

�

�

President’s Corner
Keith Elder
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BUNCO
Every Monday at 1:00pm at

the Heather Community

Center

Prizes are given for most

buncos, most wins, last

bunco, most losses, and a

special drawing.

Come for Fun and Enjoyment!

Hope to see you.

IT'S JUST $5.00 TO

PLAY!!

Name

Phone:

Email:

: ______________________________________

_____________________________________

_____________________________________

____________________________________________

____________________________________________

Tell us how you’re able to help:

____________________________________________
(Please return to the office.)

SIGN UP TO HELP IN 2025
WITH EVENTS & ACTIVITIES
Please indicate your specific interest and the dates you’re available.

�

�

�

�

Never trim,prune,or remove treesnearpower lines.
Only use qualified licensed tree contractors to
remove or trim trees growing near power lines.
If you plan to remove or trim a tree near WREC
power lines, please contact your local
Cooperative office at 352-596-4000.
It is recommended that trees and shrubs are not
planted within 50 feet of WREC overhead power
lines, especially trees that grow greater than 25
feet in height.

If you are going to plant shrubs, trees, or install a fence,
be sure to call 811 forty-eight hours before you dig so
power lines,andotherpossiblehazardscanbelocated.

Safety Reminders from WREC



The work on the fence repairs has been
completed as well as the gate repair. I am in the
process of putting up new signs on the fence with
a warning for security purposes.

John Turner

RV Compound

Architectural and Design
Committee

The A&D has nothing new to report. Just a friendly
reminder to keep vehicles off the grass and your
yards maintained as grow season is upon us.

We are still in need of volunteers for the A&D
Committee. Any interested party, please let the front
office know or simply show up to our open meetings
held every 1st and 3rd Tuesday of every month at
6:30pm.

Please know that if approved, The Sheds…The
Pools…The Trailers will be held to a high standard of
aesthetics and compliance.

TheA&D Committee

VOTE – VOTE – VOTE
Send In Your Ballots!
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ATTN FACEBOOK USERS!

Did you know we have a special FB
(FaceBook) page entitled,

We currently have on the FB Heather
Community website. It is one of the most
expedient methods to reach out to our

Heather residents. If you are on FB, please
join us. Please spread the word. The only

stipulation is you must reside in the Heather.

“The Heather

Community Residents Weeki Wachee, FL.”?

791

Safety Tips When Out –
Stay alert - awareness is your
best defense
Leave venues with friends
whenever possible
Try to stay in well-lit areas
Be confident
Take the most direct route and try to stay within
areas where other people are around
Trust your instincts – If you think something is
wrong, act on it.
Have your keys available when you reach your
home or car.
Carry a personal alarm and use it when necessary.

Have a safe and blessed Mother's Day and Memorial
Day.

The Gatehouse Staff

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

GATEHOUSE NEWS
Buildings & Grounds

As you see we're doing some nice things for the
community. We put the dumpsters out for area
cleanup, so no one had to travel to the dump.
You've seen the new flower bed near the front
entrance. We're also going to be lighting up the
trees at our entrance on St. Andrews Boulevard.
We removed a lot of overgrowth leading to the
ponds. The flower bed area near the big sign
heading into the office has been redone.

Please be aware of the new signs for children
playing in areas where the kids sometimes play
in the streets.

John Turner

May Inspirational Quotes
"In May, the air smells like rainbows and gardens."

- Unknown

“Sometimes you will never know the value of a
moment, until it becomes a memory."

- Dr. Seuss

“You'll never do a whole lot unless you're brave
enough to try.” -Dolly Parton



EVENTSEVENTSEVENTS
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We've seen that our Heather Community Center is being used for some of our resident's family events.

We're happy that the building is being used for your family events. If you're considering reserving a

particular date, please contact Laurie at the office to check on availability and information.

The Tai Chi forArthritis program will continue Mondays and Wednesdays through May 21, 2025. Laura

Gamba has been an excellent instructor, and we always appreciate her workshops!

Myrna Stover
Director of Events

Please Note:

WE CAN ONLY ACCEPT BOOKS WITH A
COPYRIGHT DATE NO OLDER THAN 2015!

ALSO, THE LIBRARY NEEDS A 5-SHELF
BOOKCASE - DARK COLOR

THANK YOU
YOUR LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS

The Heather Library
needs volunteers! Visit
with Kathy and Audrey

every Wednesday at
11am to help organize
books, magazines, and

puzzles. Thank you!

The Heather Library

PLAY DOMINOES –

Mexican Train
Come and hop on the

train!! It's fun and a

great way to meet new

friends and neighbors!

On Thursdays at

1:00pm in the Heather

Clubhouse residents from

our condos and homes gather to enjoy

playing Dominoes – Mexican Train

Audrey and Kathy

COME DANCE WITH US!
Wednesday evenings in May
2025 from 6:00pm –
9:00pm, we offer dance
lessons at the Heather

Community Center. Your first
visit is free! After that it's $9.00

per person. The music is from the 1940's
through the 1980's. We offer a mini-dance
lesson at breaktime which can include line
dancing.

Morning Line Dancing classes are
scheduled for Tuesday mornings at
10:30am. The classes are only $5.00 per
class. Come join us and bring a friend! After
May, there will be NO Line Dancing classes
for the summer months.

Thank you!

David Mussato

American

Red Cross

Mention this ad for FREE Registration Fee.

Visit our website: abclittleswimmers.com
Call:

Email:

352-340-2796
abclittleswimmers@gmail.com

ABC Little Swimmers
Swimming School for All Ages & Abilities

Tailored Lessons to your Needs & Schedule

Certified By: WSI, Swim Angelfish & SSU

Located in The Heather
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5/15/2025.

5/15/2025.
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Judy Huffman

Editor’s Column
INFORMATION

IF YOU LIVE IN
THE CONDOS OR VILLAS

The Greens
call Qualified Property Management

877-869-9700

The Bluffs
PMI Adventure Coast

352-403-2220

Heather Walk
Sentry Management

727-942-1906, ext. 53523

The Fairways
Susan Mackert
352-686-7940

Heather Sound
Michele Hernandez

314-614-6984

The month of May is busy and filled with sun, fun and
holidays! Each day has a designated holiday.
Typically, these national days are created by
organizations or companies to raise awareness or
promote something. Of course, through media and
public awareness these national days gain
popularity. There's no government agency that
regulates national days. However, there is a National
Day Calendar website that promotes these days. Just
to name a few, May is recognized as National Salad
Month (May 1), National Hamburger month (5/28)
and National Smile Day (5/31). I guess May is unique
for some crazy holidays!

But bringing us more to local acclaims, I wish to thank
and his helpers for contributing toApril's

Earth Day celebrations by beautifying areas in the
Heather with plants and trees and lighting especially
on St. Andrews Blvd. Also, thanks to
from the Bluffs for the delicious recipe she offered in
April's newsletter for Yoder's Peanut Butter Pie!!

I wish to acknowledge our veterans and our mothers
in the month of May and blessings for every day!

John Turner

Edna Winona

Let’s Play

Bingo

Bring a friend, meet new friends

and have fun!

Join us for BINGO every Wednesday at

1:45pm, in the month of May. Dates are

5/6, 5/14, 5/21 and 5/28 at The Heather

Community Center.

Thank you to our veterans for your time, bravery, and
sacrifice for our country – the United States of
America. We are grateful for what you've done to
maintain ourAmerican freedom.

Thank you to our
mothers who gave
us life. Through your
support and caring
love, you taught us
how to live and think
for ourselves and
have an open heart.

Love you, Mom.
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Heather Walk News
It has been a quiet springlike month here in Heather
Walk. Summer is on the way with warm weather
approaching. Many residents will be looking forward
to enjoying the pool. Please keep in mind to follow
the pool rules.

Our Social Committee will be taking a break during
the hot weather. More activities will be scheduled in
the coming months.

The bi-annual yard sale was on April 5th. Lots of
items were in the driveways with many people
stopping by.Another success.

The HPOA is now hosting Mexican Train on Thursday
at 1PM. For those who like playing games or other
activities, check the calendar in the newsletter for
datesand times.

FYI: Information is posted for dates on all board
meetings for the current year on the seven bulletin
boards in the neighborhood.

Accomplishments:

The drainage pipes needing replacement were
completed on two areas of Heather Walk.
The Crestwood Pond was cleaned by Aqua
Scope, and the fountain is back in the middle of
the pond.
A big thank you to the Board and Management for
keeping up with repairs and maintenance and
making Heather Walk a beautiful place to live.

Until next month

Sue Tolbert

�

�

�

For Dorito Dust

For Chip Dip

For Crunchy Cookies

– Smash a handful of chips, stuff into
a clean pepper mill and grind onto everything from
Mac N' Cheese to broccoli.

– Change up your chip and dip routine
by adding finely crushed veggie or tortilla chips to
your favorite creamy dip (sour cream or ream cheese
blend) and service with crudites.

– Fold a cup of crushed potato
chips into chocolate chip cookie dough for a sweet
and salty combo (like chocolate covered pretzels).

FUN FOOD – JUST

ADD CHIPS
This is to address the controversy over the abrupt
removal of the Peacocks and Peahens from the
community.

Peafowl removal was necessary as their
overpopulation and nuisance behavior far outweighed
the beauty their presence had bestowed upon our
community.

More information from FWC on removal of this non-
native species can be found by visiting:

Please also note that in ,
there are no specific ordinances prohibiting or
regulating the removal of Peafowl. Property owners
can generally remove Peafowl from their property,
either themselves or by hiring a third party. However,
they must ensure the removal is done humanely and
does not cause physical injury to the birds.

https://myfwc.com/wildlifehabitats/nonnatives/domestic-fowl/

Hernando County, Florida

PEAFOWLS
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8454 Northcliffe Blvd., Spring Hill

(1BlockEast of US 19)

Dentistry with a
personal gentle touch

Dr. Grothe Dr. DiFrancesco

•Implant Restorations
•Cosmetic Dentistry •Crown •Bridgework •Root Canals

•Extractions •Partial Dentures •Dentures •Same Day Denture
Repairs •Silver Fillings •Tooth-Colored Fillings •Cleanings

New Patient Gift Certificate
Present this certificate at your first visit for One Dental
Examination(0150) One Full Series of X-rays(0210) and

Consultation for $35.00 (normal cost $263.00)

Our staff of caring professionals look forward to meeting you and your family.
Call our office for an appointment and let us help you smile!

LakesideFamilyDentalCare.com

We offer
comprehensive
state-of-the-art

dental care
for your

entire family.

We offer
comprehensive
state-of-the-art

dental care
for your

entire family.

352-686-1122

“Innovative Designs, Dependable Quality, On Time & On Budget!”

SandGStucco@gmail.com

SandGStuccoandStone.info

S & G Stucco Stoneand LLCS & G Stucco Stoneand LLCS & G Stucco Stoneand LLC

352-340-3979

LICENSED & INSURED

FREE ESTIMATES

MILITARY
DISCOUNTS

We Specialize in Stucco, Stone, Poly Foam, Repairs & Installation

DECADE+
EXPERIENCE

BEFOREBEFORE

REPAIRS • UPDATES • NEW BUILDS

AFTERAFTER

Workmanship Guaranteed
For Full Year

Workmanship Guaranteed
For Full Year

U S A

CALL FOR A FREE ESTIMATE

NOT TO BE COMBINED WITH ANY OTHER OFFER

352-596-1333 352-726-0521 727-816-9060352-596-1333 352-726-0521 727-816-9060
Hernando Citrus

TREE SERVICE LLCTREE SERVICE LLC

How can we help you? What do you want your property to look like? What would make you happy?

Pasco

A+

Memorial Day Special Discount 10% OFF with This Ad

Financing
Available

TRIMMING

REMOVAL

STUMP GRINDING

$1,000,000 Liability • $1,000,000 Workman’s Comp • Bonded$1,000,000 Liability • $1,000,000 Workman’s Comp • Bonded$1,000,000 Liability • $1,000,000 Workman’s Comp • Bonded
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Thank you to those of you who attended the Annual
Meeting last month. A special thank you to owners,
Charlie & Deanna Smith for working the ground game
of going door to door to remind people about meeting
and getting proxies turned in. Per our documents we
achieved a quorum at a duly-noticed meeting and our
two proxy votes passed. In other news, welcome to
our newest board member Gregroy Rudminsky.
Thank you for volunteering your time to The Greens!

Speaking of meetings; at the time of writing this, there
is an upcoming HPOAmeeting scheduled for May 19,
2025, to vote on amendments to The Heather
Property Owners' Deed Restrictions. Between now
and the time of reading this, hopefully there has been
clarification on the process of this vote adhering to our
governing documents of The Heather Property
OwnersAssociation as well as FLstatute.

Per our governing documents Declarations Of
Restrictions, Article VII General Provisions, Section
2, 2nd paragraph first sentence reads –

Per 2024 FL Statute 720.306 Meetings of members;
voting and election procedures; amendments. Section
(1)QUORUM;AMENDMENTS, (d), 6, (e) reads–

Written notice of any proposed amendments to these
Declaration of Restrictions shall be sent to every
Owner at least forty-five days in advance of any
action taken.

A proposal to amend the governing documents must
contain the full text of the provision to be amended

� The Greens �

The Fairway
Hello, all fellow owners.

This is the last piece of information you will be
receiving from me before the May 6 meeting.

I know you are getting a lot of information which goes
against everything that I share with you and you must
be over your head with it all and wondering what is
going on and who you should trust that is working in
your best interest and listening to you.

Rather than respond to what is happening with the
other two board members I will outline what I
represent and what those who support me are
working to make happen. It is important for me to
insert at this time that the other two Board members
voted against all of the following items. I advised
them that it was my fiduciary responsibility to inform
all owners of their decisions. This is when it all
started, and they and the management company
have done every last thing they can to stop us.

Change the meeting time from 3:30 to 7:00.
Change the number of Board members to five.
Increase the number of owners participating in the
Budget Committee.
Get totally computerized to receive monthly
reports so everyone will have access information
they want or need.
Get a website that will not cost $3300+ and a
monthly service fee.
Have a Board that listens to Fairway owners and
does their best to implementwhat youneedorwant.

The current Board does not want to entertain any
changes for a new property management company,
even though a new property management company
can provide the required statutory requirements for
the we currently are paying.

I (and others) have put many, many work hours into
this huge change that is necessary for The Fairway to
be brought up to date and make it the place you want
it to be living in and enjoying. The information I have

same money

�

�

�

�

�

�

given you was not picked out of a hat, and I have all
the paperwork and documentation for you to look at
should you request it.

Bottom line – if you want things to remain just as they
are then vote in a different direction and/or listen to
their rhetoric. Again, they have voted against every
item I have listed above. This is a fact, and I cannot
imagine how they could deny this.

I know this is a huge endeavor and change is not easy
but we either move forward or live with things as they
are.

Saundra Piercy, President
(352)346-7267

It is imperative for all our Fairway owners to attend
this important meeting!

PLEASE BRING OLD
EYE GLASSES TO

THE Heather office
for the Lions Club to

give to those in
need. Thank you!
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Just a reminder that we have a new property
management company as of May 1, 2025.

PMI Adventure Coast is working hard to complete our
transition and stands ready to respond to any issues.
Check out their web page at

or contact them
by phone at If you have not received
their introductory package, please notify them
immediately.

All our vendors remain the same for now. Our 2025-
2026 Board will be reviewing service contracts and
looking for ways to improve our community.

REMEMBER! No payments or inquires with QPM as
of May 1!

The Bluffs Board,
Edna, Yuri, Julie, Carmella and Kelly

Brooksville Association
Management PMI Adventure Coast

352-403-2220.

The Bluffs

The Fairwayand may not be revised or amended by reference
solely to the title or number. Proposed new language
must be underlined, and proposed deleted language
must be stricken. If the proposed change is so
extensive that underlining and striking through
language would hinder, rather than assist, the
understanding of the proposed amendment, a
notation must be inserted immediately preceding the
proposed amendment in substantially the following
form: “Substantial rewording. See governing
documents for current text.” An amendment to a
governing document is effective when recorded in
the public records of the county in which the
community is located.

I'm not an HOA attorney, but as of this writing from
what I've learned, I don't believe the above has been
followed.

I'm not being negative on the proposed
amendments that a homeowner put a lot of time into.
However, the changing of the wording regarding 51%
returned votes is a different story.As a community we
have to follow our governing documents & state
statutes. On important issues like this, when we
don't, it becomes a waste of time and the owners'
money. Not to mention the HPOAcould be vulnerable
to possible litigation in the future.

Thank you,
The Greens - Bill Tignanelli

original

We have a very important election coming up, and as
most of you are aware of the Board conflict, it is
extremely important for you to vote and to know the
facts. There is only one position available at this time
and it is important to understand a vote for Maggie is a
vote to protect your Association from extreme
change.

Saundra and a few residents have been spreading
false information and going door to door. This is
against good common sense, and we are sorry many
of you have been harassed by having your doorbell
ring. Your privacy has been violated, and both Maggie
and myself have not been involved.

Saundra is in the process of selling her unit and will
resign when the transaction takes place. Saundra
wanted us to vote to replace our current management
company with a new and unknown company. We
voted no as this makes no sense and will cause your
monthly maintenance to rise going forward. Saundra
never consulted us to make this change and took it
upon herself to arrange a meeting. This is not how a
Board functions and the purpose of a Board is to
make sound decisions about running the association
based upon a majority vote.

We do understand your vote is by your choice, but
there has been so much false information around that
I asked you to get the facts before you vote and then
have to suffer the consequences of that vote. The
current Board has been around for many years and
functioned well before this and when one Board
member disagrees with the majority all hell breaks
loose. Let common sense prevail and make the right
choice when you vote, don't be led by false rumors
and pressure from informed individuals.

Respectfully,
Maggie Mitchell, Joseph Cuccio

The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation

Commission (Rule: 68A-4.001General

Prohibitions) states that people should not

feed wildlife as wildlife can be a public

nuisance. “Intentionally offering or placing

food or garbage out will attract black bears,

foxes, raccoons as well as other wildlife.”

DON'T FEED THE WILDLIFE!
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It's May already and with the pool warming up more
people are coming down to swim.

Julie Kern has taken the pool president's position, and
the Board wishes her well and knows she will continue
to make ourpool enjoyable forall our residents!!

Thank you,
The Pickett's Park Pool Board

Pickett’s Park Pool

Aqua Scope is on top of taking care of all our ponds. If
he sees something that he doesn't have the
chemicals for, he goes out and gets them. If he sees
that areas need to be resprayed, he goes back in and
resprays them at no cost to the community.

George has been adding the blue coloring to all the
ponds now to make them look good. If you see
something that needs to be brought to his attention,
please call the office and I'll make sure I get the
information to him.

Thank you,
Keith Elder

Ponds and Lochs

Hi neighbors! We are looking forward to enjoying the
pool season.

Spring is such a wonderful time of the year! The lawns
are getting green. Our little community garden is
doing well. We appreciate you, our neighbors, and
share that life is good in Heather Sound.

Diana Retan

Heather Sound

If you see a streetlight that is out or in need of
repair, please report it. If streetlights are not
working, that is a safety concern for everyone.

Streetlights provide safer traveling and protect
pedestrians and motorists.

You can report an outage on the WREC website:
https://wrec.net/street-light-repair.

How to Report a Street

Light Outage
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• • • Seven Hills • Sterling Hill • The Heather

• Heritage Springs •

•

• • Cloverleaf(Mailing to Silverthorn & Pristine Place)

Heritage Pines Sugarmill Woods

N. Weeki Wachee Buzz

Brooksville Buzz

Barclay Buzz

(Mailing to Glen Lakes & Woodland Waters)

(Mailing to Hernando Oaks & Southern Hills)

www.signtimeads.com signtime@tampabay.rr.com
352-683-5629Call or Email for a complete Rate Sheet

and listing of all communities available!
time
ign

ADVERTISING

... and watch your business BLOOM!... and watch your business BLOOM!
Rates
start

at only
$55
per

issue!!

Advertise your business in our exclusive
community newsletters...

Advertise your business in our exclusive
community newsletters...
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Onsite denture lab using all American made materials. Relines and repairs done in the same day in most cases.

Dr. Mark Behm, DMD          Dr. Isaac Bosco, DMD

Privately owned practice.
Not a chain.

Dr. Albert Boholst, DMD       Dr. Ivelyn Santini, DDS

VALUE DENTAL CAREVALUE DENTAL CARE
is remembering all the brave men and women

who made the ultimate sacrifice.
is remembering all the brave men and women

who made the ultimate sacrifice.
is remembering all the brave men and women

who made the ultimate sacrifice.
is remembering all the brave men and women

who made the ultimate sacrifice.

We take most  PPO insurances.

Now Accepting Medicare Advantage Plans!!

D9944 uninsured patients only.
For first-time uninsured patients only. Coupons cannot be used

with any other offer. All coupons must be presented
at time of service. No exceptions. Exp. 5/31/25

NIGHT
GUARD

$199
Avoid the GRIND!

$3,250
D6010, D6058, D6057

Includes: implant, implant crown, abutment, site preservation including bone grafting,
and a surgical guide. Excludes: cone beam CT scan and extractions (D0367, D7210)

IMPLANT SPECIAL

For first-time uninsured patients only. Coupons cannot be used with any other offer.
All coupons must be presented at time of service. No exceptions. Exp.5/31/25

Must show proper military ID. Excludes cleaning,
exams and X-Rays. For first-time uninsured patients only.

Coupons cannot be used with any other offer. All coupons must
be presented at time of service. No exceptions. Exp. 5/31/25

FREE
Exam & X-Ray or Second Opinion

(D0150 & D0120)
For first-time uninsured patients only.

Coupons cannot be used with any other offer. All coupons must be
presented at time of service. No exceptions. Exp. 5/31/25

D6245 or
D6740with the purchase of 3 units or more.

Fixed
Bridge

$800 (Pontic)Savings of

ONE FREE CROWN

EXCLUDES: D2950 Core build-up. Excludes insurance portion.
Must present coupon at time of service.

Prices subject to change. Coupon cannot be used with any other offer. Exp. 4/51/25

FREE CONSULTATION

For first-time uninsured patients only. Coupons cannot be used with any other offer.
All coupons must be presented at time of service. No exceptions. Exp. 5/31/25

for Therapeutic Botox for the TMJ.
Quick Results, Painless, & Affordable.

HEADACHES? JAW PAIN?
PAIN BEHIND THE EYES?

Any Service for Veterans
10% OFF
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Letterhead & Envelopes

Business Cards
Bulk Rate Mail Services
Post Cards

NCR Forms
Personal & Business
Invitation & Announcements
Community Newsletters

Vehicle and Window Lettering
Car Magnets
Posters, Banners, Signs
Pop-Up Banners

Table Coverings
Self Inking Stamps
Graphic Design
Much More... PLUS FREE Delivery!

We are proud to be serving Hernando County for over 40 years.

Come see why!

Looking for a NEW

shop

print sign& ?

Look what our customer are saying about us....
"Our scoreboard (sign) looks amazing thanks to the folks at Sir Speedy....You guys are amazing and instrumental in all of this,
please let everyone know there I really appreciate the help you gave me. “ — Tracey

To my Sir Speedy Team - “I would like to thank you for the beautiful Community Cares boards that you created and printed for
us.  I’d like to extend additional KUDOS to J. for her creativity and help with the design.  My administrative team LOVES the
boards!  Thanks for making me look great among my peers and leadership team.” — With appreciation, Susan

“Thanks much for your consistently great service and product” — Dr. T.

“Thank you so much for the great work you did on our Mom’s posters. Thanks to you, we have beautiful pictures to put up at the
front of the church for the Memorial Service.” — The K. Family

1260 Lori Drive, Spring Hill, FL 34606

•352.683.8757 sspeedy@tampabay.rr.com

We Hope Join UsYou’ll
Join our family of satisfied clients that depend on our knowledge to service them with quality printing and marketing solutions. We pride ourselves at taking your

ideas and turning them into the finished concept you’d planned on with the best quality available within your budget.

Some of our services include:

MOST BANNERS PRINT IN HOUSE with 2 DAY SERVICE!




